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Dear Parents/Carers  
 
I would like to start by saying a huge thank you to the Year 6 children who took their time showing around 
new families during our Open Day.     These children really were Burford Best and sold the school well and 
made me really proud. 
 
The children in Windrush and Tolsey classes really enjoyed their trip to Science Oxford this week and 
could not wait to tell me all about their experiments.    Well done to the children who took part in the 
Partnership’s hockey tournament – they all played very well and had a great time participating. 
 
It was so encouraging to see so many of you at parents evening last week, I know you all enjoyed hearing 
about your child’s progress and attainment.    Thank you for attending.  
 
We are introducing a Writer of the Week award which will be awarded to children who have persevered 
and achieved with their writing.    Their work will be displayed in school and on the school’s website. 
 
Please remember it is an Inset Day next Friday (24th November) for Teacher training so the school will be 
closed to all pupils. 
 
Happy Friday!  
Rachel Veeder  
Interim Executive Head Teacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      

 
supporting the Community 

 
TAYLER & FLETCHER - CHRISTMAS COMPETITION – DESIGN A STAR FOR 
BURFORD’S CHRISTMAS TREES.   THE OVERALL WINNER WILL SWITCH 
ON THE BURFORD CHRISTMAS LIGHTS ON SATURDAY 2ND DECEMBER. 
 
Your child will be bringing home tonight a star template to decorate, 
along with the consent form.   All completed entries should be either 
given into the school office or direct to Taylor & Fletcher in Burford by 
Monday 27th November please. 
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Diary Dates & Future Dates 
20th November 21st November 22nd November  23rd November 24th  November 

  
 
 

  

INSET DAY 
 
 

 
27th November 

 
28th November  29th November 30th November 1st December 

  

 
PANTO – 

Cinderella – Whole 
School    

No Forest School 

Afterschool Club  
 

 

Last swimming 
lesson for Priory 

Class 

4th December 5th December 6th December 7th December 8th December 

 
 
 
 

 
Year 5 & 6 Concert 
@ Burford School 

Christmas Jumper 
Day 

FoBPS Christmas 
Fayre 

11th December 12th December 13th December 14th December 15th December 

  

2.00 p.m. Warwick 
Class Nativity 

5.00 p.m. Carol 
Service 

Both in Burford 
Church – all 
welcome. 

 

  

 
 

      

 
 

Each week we will be giving out certificates to a child in each class who have been ‘Burford Best’ 
Last week they were:- 

 
Warwick Class –  Lily Rees 

Windrush Class – Jacob Wiggington 
Tolsey Class –  Frankie Dix  

Wysdom Class – Zachary Ugwu     
Priory Class – William Pollington 

 
This week they are:- 

 
Warwick Class –  Freddie Kibbey  
Windrush Class – Oliver Broom     
Tolsey Class – Henry Godwin     

Wysdom Class – Sophia Gibney     
Priory Class –  Miles Hadland 

 
 WRITER OF THE WEEK 

Last week it was Jane Newbold-Gray from Wysdom Class 
This week it is Evie Pinker from Priory Class 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class News  

Each week we will share news from different classes- this week it’s Wysdom Class.   The children from 
Wysdom class children were invited to play their cornets in a concert at Burford Church on Wednesday 
this week, alongside two children from Priory class playing their guitars.     Priory class children also 
attended to watch them.    The concert was organised by Mr Michael Bochmann, a violinist and music 
education entrepreneur, and involved children from Wychwood Primary School, Burford Secondary 
School and us.    A further event for our Year 5 & 6 children is being arranged for December 6th – more 
details will follow. 
 

      
 

 
 
 

    
 
 



 

 supporting the Community. 
 

 

REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY 
 

12th November 2023 
 

We were very proud to be part of the parade and remembrance service in Burford last Sunday.   Despite 
the cold and wet weather, the children performed our ‘Burford Best’.    

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

     
 
 
 
 

 

        

 

                                      

 

 

 

 

   

     

 

 
 
 


